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The Latest News and Updates from School for Global Leaders

I N  T H I S  I S S U E Upcoming Events in May

Dear Families,
On Friday we hosted two successful school wide events.  The
morning started off with our theater and music elective
showcase event.  Both groups did an amazing job entertaining
the entire school and some parents.  

The day concluded with PIE Day.  Some SGL staff members
volunteered to get PIE'd in the face to raise funds for our 8th
graders. 

Reminder:  
Please make sure your child takes their AT-HOME COVID
TEST before returning to school tomorrow.  

Announcements:
The District 1 Art Festival will run through June 1, 2022, several
of our students' art pieces are up in the gallery.  Please stop by
to show your support for our SGL artists. 

Community Projects:  All students will begin a Community
Project.  It is a Service to Action Project, please ask your child
about their project.
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